T&E COMMITTEE #1
March 21, 2019

MEMORANDUM

March 19, 2019

TO: Transportation and Environment Committee
)

FROM: Glenn Orlin, Deputy Director

SUBJECT: Purple Line

PURPOSE: Receive a Purple Line implementation status briefing from the Maryland Transit
Administration (MTA) and Purple Line Transit Partners (PLTP)

The Council has asked that the T&E Committee receive briefings from MTA and PLTP on the
status of implementing the Purple Line at least every six months. This worksession will be the fourth
such briefing.

MTA and PLTP will have a PowerPoint presentation to which they will refer during the briefing.
(It was not yet available at the time this memo was published.) The briefing will be led by:

Charles Lattuca, Executive Director, Transit Development & Delivery, MTA
Fred Craig, Chief Executive Officer, PLTP

frorlin\fy 19\t&e\mita-purple line\19032 1te.doc



